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Eric Thiel
Brecksville-Broadview Heights

Eric Thiel is a junior at Brecksville-Broadview Heights
High School and is enrolled in CVCC’s Architectural
and Mechanical Design (AMD) program instructed by
Erik Ward. Eric has always had a passion for designing
and building things, and after visiting CVCC on a field
trip, the AMD program was a no-brainer to Eric.

Eric said he enjoys all aspects of the AMD program,
and has a hard time deciding what has been his
favorite project in class this year. However, he really
enjoys reading, updating, and creating blueprints! 
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“I have learned so much during my time at CVCC thus far and I love how the AMD
course is set up. CVCC has such a welcoming environment that has truly been a
breath of fresh air. If you’re a student debating whether or not to attend CVCC, go for
it if there's a program you are interested in! Attending CVCC is a great way to use
your time and get ahead on your career, especially if you’re not planning on going to
college.” -Eric Thiel  

After graduation, Eric plans to attend college to major in architecture and hopes to
discover more of his interests from there. Outside of academics, Eric is involved in
bowling, track, and marching band at Brecksville-Broadview Heights High School.
Keep up the amazing work, Eric! 
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